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September 11, 1991

State of New Mexico

0il Conservation Division
Drawer DD

811 S. First St.

Artesia, NM 88210

Attn: Mr. Mike Williams

RE: Shugart (Bone Spring), North Field
V' Allied "7" Fed #2A 7 188 31E
Sand "7" Fed #1K 7 18S 31E

Eddy County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Williams,
As a follow up to our conversation of September 9, 1991, Mitchell
Energy Corporation would like to request a reduced casinghead gas allowable

of 150 MCFD for the subject wells. This rate will be maintained until the
overage is made up.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Mitchell Energy Corporation

Dan Tuffly ;
Dist Engineer
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